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What We Are Learning! 

Everyone did a wonderful job singing in the 

Christmas Concert. I am so proud of them! 

Thank you for coming and I hope you all 

enjoyed the music. We worked on the letter J 

this week with our HWT Program using Play-

Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. 

We also rotated through several math centers 

and continue working on name writing. We 

painted with water colors and stamped our 

hands to make cards for our buddies and 

Christmas bags for the party. They also got 

their feet painted (in case you wondered why 

they came home with green feet)! Fr. Robert 

visited, talked about the Advent Season and 

our virtue of Gratitude (especially saying 

please and thank you). In Art class they 

painted a cool Christmas Ornament.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec. 15 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm                            

Dec. 20 – Pre-K Christmas/PJ Party         

Dec. 20 – 1 pm Dismissal/End of 2nd Qtr.               

Dec. 21 - Jan. 3 – Christmas Break             

Jan.   4 - Classes resume for students  

 

NO Show and Tell next week.  

 

Next week we will be doing some reviewing 

and assessing and partying in our PJs! 

 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Jacob                                    

Tuesday – Lyla                                     

Wednesday – Christmas Party                                             

Thursday – No School  

 Friday – No School 

 

 

 
 

Notes 

We have the best prayer partners! Mrs. Vargo brought in a fun sticker craft explaining the 

symbols of Christmas and Mrs. Hipsher made the cutest keepsake snowmen with them! Both these 

ladies come in regularly to spend time with the littles. We are so blessed to have them! 

Our class Christmas and Pajama Party will be on Wednesday, December 20th from 9-11 am. Your 

little is invited to wear pajamas to school! Please remember to send in a wrapped children’s book 

(around $5) for our gift exchange. You are also welcome to send in candy or treat bags (all peanut 

free please) to fill our stockings from Mrs. Hipsher. We have a 1 pm dismissal and will begin our 

Christmas Break. It is hard to believe we are half way through the school year! 
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